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· Alfonso: no family yet.

 

·         Background to how you all came to be at Princethorpe
Jose and Olga Lopez-Esteras were siblings that came to Princethorpe as 6th formers to learn English and were very happy with their experience as full-time boarders when this was still possible in Princethorpe. Their parents were good friends of my parents and Julio Monsalve's, and both, Julio's and my parents had always been very wanted us to learn english. They were excited with Jose's and Olga's stories about the Princethorpian life and immediately made numbers to see if they could send us there.
It was a big economical effort at the time, but they finally decided to give it a try, and we ended up joining Jose and Olga in their second year at Princethorpe.  

  
·         Any particularly fond memories of people or events
 I keep very nice memories from most of my friends at the time, and even from most of the teachers.
A especially funny one; when Father Whelan, caught a group of us in a Sunday afternoon trying to access the girls' rooms even though we had thoroughly thought our plan for at least 5 minutes before trying. When caught, we all though that we would either get thrown out of Princethorpe, or invited to join a "Rubbish-picking-command" for the rest of our lives... but Fr. Whelan turned out not to be such a terrible guy after all and was content with a little (and intense) chat.

 
·         What you are all doing now, living, doing for a living, family etc
I teach Paediatrics in Cadiz University and practice as a paediatrician at the University hospital... back home! Not married, but open to suggestions (good ones only) 

 
·         How it felt coming back to the college again
It was fun to see that it all remained the same besides all the changes... what changes? Nope. All the same good old Princethorpe.
The only thing that only hurt a little bit was to see what it used to be the boarding site... no more wardrobes an the corridors... What a loss...
I was gladly surprised with some former teachers and other members of the staff that were kind enough to come to see us and thank them all for doing so... twenty years later they look exactly the same... in-cre-di-ble.
I hope Paul Adams is proud of my english Language writing when he reads this...
Thanks Paul!

